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Dear Dr Fukui,  
 
We are writing to acknowledge receipt of the second part of your donation to the 
#NursesforPeace campaign in support of nurses across Ukraine. Thank you so 
much for your generosity and support. 
 
ICN remains in touch with nurses in Ukraine and in the bordering countries and 
we are sending the funds raised by the campaign to these nursing associations 
to support Ukrainian nurses still in the country as well as those who have been 
forced to flee.  
 
Most recently, ICN made a donation to the Romanian Order of Nurses and 
Midwives which will be used to support ambulance teams, half of which are 
nurses, who are working with the Ukrainian refugees. The funds will be used to 
provide medication, equipment and supplies for the ambulance service. 
 
This donation would not be possible without the generous support of the 
Japanese Nurses Association and other NNAs. We cannot thank you enough for 
your continued kindness and support.  
 
 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Dr Pamela F. Cipriano    Howard Catton  
President      Chief Executive Officer  
International Council of Nurses   International Council of Nurses 
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